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H A V E C

HAVEC stands for Helmet w/ Absolute Visibility in Extreme Conditions. This was also our team name. In 

collaboration with Esther Liu and Julius Yang, we were tasked with coming up with a solution for visor 

fogging while snowmobiling. We were given proprietary helmets from Klim in order to conduct our re-

search. 



To prevent the visor from 

fogging while in use, we 

ideated and prototyped 

different solutions that 

draw the user’s breath 

away from the visor.

   Hypalon Rubber
   hydrophobic sleeve 

Redirection Mask



We implemented pas-

sive airways that utilize a 

semi-permeable mem-

brane in order for air to 

pass through while mois-

ture is blocked. We looked 

into cacti and other natu-

rally absorbant materials 

for disposable filters.





GM X USPS CART





The current delivery 
method for the USPS 
is a small dolly that 
can hold one letter 
bag on each side. 
this is used in tandem 
with the USPS truck.

The worker drives to 
the designated lo-
cation of their route, 
parks the truck, 
loadss the dolly with 
mail and goes on 
their way

I took a lot of inspi-
ration from haul-
ing vehicles, semis, 
trains and the orig-
inal USPS truck in 
particular.

I aligned my design 
with both the bos-
trous aesthetics of 
general motors and 
the boxy utilitarian 
nature of the Postal 
Service





The cart utilizes an 
open rack for letter 
and parcel storage 
as this is a growing 
aspect of the postal 
service

This electric mail cart 
is compact, versatile 
and fun to use.

I want to effective-
ly eliminate the gas 
guzzling USPS trucks

To carry out GM’s goal 
of 

zero crashes, 
zero emissions and 
zero
congestion

I aimed to rid urban 
areas of USPS trucks 
taking up parking 
spots and eleviate mid-
dle-aged workers who 
are currently on foot for 
6-8 hours a day



P O I S E D



There is also a Haptic Feedback sensor that delivers a jolt to the artist or vice versa if 

somebody needs a break or prevent clients from passing out. this would be accessed 

through the poke app where you can also find artists in your area 



After feedback I developed a second base that would be more condusive to its use. 

This suitcase base will protect the chair from the elements while traveling.



The final design incorporates the initial cushion concept to a more stationary base. 

This will also double as a suitcase for the artist to take to a public or private studio, 

tattoo conventions or a clients home.



THE FERROBAND

The Ferroband is a magnetic fitness accessory. The smart display can be taken off 

and magnetically attached to other ferrous materials in the gym. The bands can be 

wrapped around the users hands in order to protect calluses hands in order to pro-

tect calluses during heavy barbell movements. All statistics from your workout can be 

synced to the Terran App where you can share workouts and compete with friends.



I wanted to create a fitness 

tracker for people that per-

form bodybuilding/power-

lifting movements. There 

are many fitness trackers 

that show you calories 

burned and how many 

steps you took, I wanted to 

make something for gym 

goers

Protective Bevel

Callus Protection

Touch Display

Heart rate Sensor
Battery





The Ferroband also comes with 

a wiresless charger that can be 

used for your phone as well. 

This Ferrostand comes as a lim-

ited edition add-on when 

First 3d printed proto-

type. Clear Grey PLA. 

this mockup was made 

for general testing with 

magnets.




